
 
 

Weekly Parent Reminders 
March 17, 2023 

 
March 21 – Last day for summer school enrollment for priority students 
March 22 – Summer school enrollment opens for everyone 
March 31 – Coffee with the Principal (8:45 am) 
March 31 – My School DCPS Lottery results available 
March 31 – Re-enrollment for next school year begins 
March 31 – Coffee with the Principal 

 
Panorama Survey is open March 1st to March 31st  
Attention H.D. Cooke Families! There is still time to complete your survey if you have not done so already. Your feedback is very 
important to us. The Panorama Survey measures social emotional learning, satisfaction, and engagement across staff, families, and 
students. The survey provides us with valuable information on how you feel about you and your child’s experience at our 
school.  Share your perspective by completing the survey: https://bit.ly/dcpsfamily 
 

Re-Enrollment is Coming Soon! 
We will begin re-enrolling for next school year on March 31st. Please start getting all your documents ready to complete enrollment. 
See attached flyer for more information. You may also come by the office if you have any questions.  

 

Summer School Invites 
It is time to enroll for summer school. If you child is on the priority list to attend summer school, you should have received an official 
email invitation from DCPS Central Office on Wednesday, March 15th inviting you to enroll your student. If your student is on the 
priority list they are guaranteed a seat if you register by March 22. After March 22, enrollment will open to all DCPS students. This 
means that you will still be able to sign up, but a space is not guaranteed. We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity!  
 
If you have any questions, please talk to your student’s teacher, or stop by the main office.  

 

Potty Training Workshop 
We will have a potty-training workshop, presented by Ms. Elizabeth Carballo! Bring your questions and concerns to get some advice.  
 
Date: March 29th  
Time: 8:30 – 9:00 am 
                   

Kids Ride Free Metro/Bus Cards 
The Kids Ride Free program allows students enrolled in DC Public Schools, DC Charter Schools, and DC private/parochial schools to 
receive a KRF SmarTrip card for free travel to and from school and school-related activities within the District of Columbia, using 
Metrorail, Metrobus or the DC Circulator. Please contact the main office (202-939-5390) if your student needs a Smartrip card for 
the new school year for the bus or metro.  

 

Social Media 
Follow us on our social media pages to get information and see what we are up to: 
Facebook: facebook.com/HDCookeES   
Instagram & Twitter: @HDCookeES 

https://bit.ly/dcpsfamily

